Hannah Elliott

From: lesa yeager <lesakyeager@outlook.com> '
Sent: Thursday, May 2, 2024 2:28 PM CROOK COUNTY
ool ) MAY 02 2024

Subject: Dollar General PLANN[NG DEPT

I am notin favor of Dollar General. | have a home on view top lane. The increase in traffic would increase
accidents. It would also disturb the wildlife in this area. And the crime rate would likely increase. Also, if
people drive passed it, they will be using our Private road to turn around on adding more wear and tear on
our Road. Lots of family walk in this area. Not a good idea to take away from the beauty of Juniper
Cannon. Lesa Yeager at 10909 S.E View top lane.

[CAUTION:This email originated from outside of the organization. DO NOT CLICK LINKS or open attachments unless you
recognize the sender and know the content is safe]



